
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Postponement of Public Hearing  
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   Revision 3 

 

The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) is postponing a public hearing that had been 

scheduled for August 19–20, 2020. The hearing was to consider the application from Canadian 

Nuclear Laboratories Limited (CNL) to amend its waste facility decommissioning licence for the 

Douglas Point Waste Facility (DPWF), located on the Bruce Power site in Tiverton, Ontario.  

 

On April 30, 2020, CNL requested that the Commission postpone the hearing to consider the 

DPWF until fall 2020. In its request, CNL explained that the restrictions brought about by the 

ongoing COVID-19 pandemic presented challenges, and that it required additional time to carry 

out adequate pre-hearing engagement activities. 

 

The public hearing to consider CNL’s application for the amendment of the DPWF licence will 

take place at a later date. A revised notice of public hearing will be issued and will provide 

information in respect of the opportunity for the public to participate in the hearing.  

 

For further information on the public Commission hearing process, or on the licensee or 

the facility being considered in this matter, or to request documents, contact: 

 

Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 

Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 

Fax: 613-995-5086 

Email: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca 

Web : Participate in a public Commission hearing 
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http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/the-commission/hearings/participate/index.cfm

